

## BULKOC

A PUBLICATION OF THE DOANE FAMILY ASSOCIATION OF AMERICA, INC.

Volume V, Number 1

1988/1989

NATIONAL HEADQUARTERS: P.O. Box 293 Cynthiana, KY 41031

PRESIDENT: William C. Doane, KY
EDITOR: Betty Goodrich, MN
HISTORIAN: Emma M. Barrows, 124 Eldredge Dr.
Festal, NY, 13850

Many of our family members have been and are receiving brochures purporting to offer unquestionably reliable and accurate genealogical assistance in ancestor hunting. NONE of these solicitations are sanctioned by the DFA, and you are urged to beware of same by your national family organization. IF you receive advertising and are unsure of it, feel free to contact the Historian, President, or Newsletter Editor for advice before ordering (SASE please). [A sample of the latest DFA unauthorized brochure is elsewhere in the newsletter.]

the month of October—they are currently in the printing process.] Betty Goodrich, our Proceedings compiler, works tirelessly and without appropriate recognition in the completion of this pursuit for the enjoyment of all of our membership. Anyone that has ever assisted with such an endeavor can appreciate such an effort. I want to publicly thank Betty for handling this activity for our family association. I encourage you to drop her a note of appreciation for this kind gesture.

Our thoughts and plans can now turn to the 1990 International Reunion in Toronto. The affable Don Brodie, past president of the Ontario Chapter, is the Chairman for this event. I am confident that this will be a memorable event for all in attendance, and I hope a significant number of our membership will journey to York University for this family fellowship pursuit.

Best Wishes, William C. Doan

## IM MEMORY

Our Vice-President, Barbara M. Doane, West-field, New Jersey, lost her father August 10, 1988. A telegram from Robert, Mignon and Barbara expressing their regrets for being unable to attend our Georgetown Reunion was read at the Friday evening banquet five days before his passing.

Robert Van Norden Doane was eighty-eight years of age at the time of his passing. Bob and Mighon enjoyed fifty-eight years of married life together. Bob was trained as a civil engineer; however, he became production manager for Embree Manufacturing Company, a business owned by some of Mignon's famiy. Bob was a life member of DFA, and he was serving as a member of our Investment Committee at the time of his passing.

I remember meeting Mr. Bob at the first reunion I attended in 1976, and I always enjoyed his company at subsequent reunions. He was a good man who served our Doane Family Association well, and I will fondly remember our reunion chats. Mignon is currently residing with Barbara.

William C. Doane, President DFA

The sympathy of the entire association membership goes out to Mignon and Barbara. Bob Doane will be greatly missed by everyone.

We will all be heading back to our neighbor to the north, CANADA, for the next reunion. Chairman of the event is Don Brodie, Past-President of the Ontario, Canada, Chapter. After watching their presentation at the reunion, you can be look forward to seeing and hearing many exciting things. You might even have the opportunity to see a real Doane Truck! That alone should be worth the trip.

You will find an advertising sheet attached with reunion information. Feel free to make copies of it and pass it around to your family members.

Secretaria de la compansión de la compan

The Doane Family

News - \$7 a year

The Doane

Family News

The Doane

Family News

Or get

Or get

Or get

Or get

The Doane

The D

This post card advertising has been received by many members. It Is NOT authorized by the DFA, nor does it have any connection what so ever with your association. We do not recommend it!

ARE YOU? DESCENDED FROM OF PLYMOUTH COLON DEACON JOHN DOANE

Hosted By

THE CNITARIO CHAPTER OF THE ASSOCIATION

TO RECEIVE Further Information

o Receive Further Information Or To Be Added To Our Mailing List Contact:

Don Brodie

CHAIRMAN OF THE REUNION COMMITTE 9481 Leslie Street RR#2, Richmond Hill, Ont, L4C 7B5 TELEPHONE: 1-416-884-3062 OR Any Member Of

## Make accurate abels for photos

Applying this rule to genealogy,
where and Why.

Applying this rule to genealogy,
names alone are not enough information. The following example
is more informative:

I am using a hypothetical photo
of four women. Write or type on a
separate piece of paper or a 3x5inch card the following:

Wargaret Wilson, 83 years;
Margaret Wilson, 83 years;
Margaret Wilson, 83 years;
Margaret Wilson, 84 years;
Margaret Wilson, 87 years;
Margaret Wilson, 87 years;
Margaret Wilson, 89 years;
Amere Source of paper or a 3x5inch birthday on July 10, 1889. All
were born in Ohio."

This information can be atitached to the photo or put into an
tached to the photo or put into an
information to work with if
further research is desired. — M.
Lasley, Ventura, Calif.

It's so important to label
photos. How many times have you
looked through family pictures
and wondered, "Who is this and

The Doane Family Association of America INCORPORATED

National Headquarters P.O. Box 293 Cynthiana, Ky 41031 USA



BULK RATE
U.S. POSTAGE
PA1D
Permit No. 7

Printed Matter
forwarding and return
postage guaranteed

Mr. Brian Doane
11 McQuesten Circle RFD #
Hudson NH 03051
U.S.A.